
 
School Council Meeting Minutes 

31.10.23 

Attended: Mr Moran, Miss Carrie – All councillors except Year 5 as they were 

off. 

Things we need to tell our class:  

• We had £200 starter money from Mr Moran. Josie and Jack spent £189 

at the Cash and Carry on Tuck Shop sweets for Bingo Night. On Bingo 

night we made £1450. When you take away the expenses, we have 

made £1050 in profit so far.  

• Our next fundraising event will be the Christmas Fayre on Friday 1st 

December. Each class needs to come up with an activity to raise money, 

so that it can take place in the class room. We need some ideas. 

• We will also be running a raffle and tombola in the hall. We will be 

having a non-uniform day on Friday 10th November where we will ask for 

prizes to be donated.  

• Football will return when the goals are installed. 

Things we need to ask our class and report back on: - 

This needs to be done for our SC meeting on Friday 3rd 

November. 

What things do you want to improve about our school? What would make it 

better?  

 

 

 



 
 

 

We want to put more things and games on the yard. We need some ideas of 

games and things we would like to buy. Miss Carrie will be helping people learn 

to play new games and buying the equipment. What things would people like 

us to buy (e.g., giant noughts and crosses/Jenga etc)?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also need to train some Play Leaders to look after the equipment and make 

sure it is used properly. Are there any volunteers to be trained from Year 3 TO 

6?  

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

We also need some volunteers to be referees during football games. Any 

volunteers?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question from Mr Moran – which books would you like to see in our library?  


